

## INTRODUCTION TO OUR FALL STEWARDSHIP CAMPAIGN

As the calendar turns to the fall season, we would like to introduce you to our Fall Stewardship Campaign theme - "Imagine Together". This year's theme, adopted from the greater UCC, asks us to look to the future and work together in making a better and brighter world. Every one of us, as individuals, and together as a congregation, do so many great things throughout our days, weeks, months, and years. The Stewardship Team plans to celebrate our positive impact and inspire each other to build upon our collective efforts.

Matt Riemer accepted the role of Stewardship Team Representative on Church Council earlier this year. Matt, and his wife Sarah, joined the church in 2014 and have three children, Emma, Theo, and Colin. If you would like to join Matt and the Stewardship Team in their efforts, please reach out to Beckie in the Church Office and she will connect you.

## SAVE THE DATES FOR NEXT MONTH!

Please mark your calendars for two upcoming events at the church in November, one is all business and the other all fun!



Our Fall Congregational Meeting will be held on **Sunday, November 24th** 

Our 2nd Annual Breakfast with Santa will be held on **Saturday, November 30th**